

To: Lesley Groff [REDACTED]
From: Daphne Wallace
Sent: Mon 9/17/2018 9:08:21 PM
Subject: Re:

No worries :)

On Mon, Sep 17, 2018 at 4:06 PM Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Thx...I need to get the architects approval before I can proceed with new dates...I'll come back to you

On Sep 17, 2018, at 4:56 PM, Daphne Wallace <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Greetings L,
Done and done :) DW

On Mon, Sep 17, 2018 at 3:48 PM Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> wrote:

oh my! Daphne, can you please cancel the hotel reservations you made today for the architects?

Begin forwarded message:

From: "jeffrey E." <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Date: September 17, 2018 at 3:46:35 PM EDT
To: [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>, Lesley Groff
<[REDACTED]>

please tell the 3 bis guys that i need to delay their trip for two weeks to 12 oct. weekend.

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved